

23rd September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

The staff and Governors of Woodhouse Academy would like to invite you and your child to our open evening on Monday 10^{th} October 5.30-7:30pm for all current year 4 and 6 pupils along with their parents/carers.

You will be able to explore the school at your own pace and find out what we can provide to give your child the best possible experience of education. During the evening, you will meet pupils demonstrating activities in classrooms, see the fantastic facilities the school has to offer; meet our team of staff and sample a selection of food from our lunchtime menu. I will give a short presentation at 6.10pm, repeated at 7.00pm if you miss the first one, so you can plan this in to your visit. There will be a map of the school and you are free to wander at will. The teachers will all be in school that night along with our SENDCO, and Julie Clarke from the Mental Health Support Team.

'The Zone' before and after school club will be open if you would like to speak to Marie about the provision they offer.

The open evening is a great opportunity to get a taste of the school but we also welcome visits during the working day if you are unable to attend at the open evening. Please contact the school office to arrange this if needed.

The car park will not be available for parking on the evening, to ensure the safety of pupils, visitors and staff. Please can all parents park on the road and walk in through the gate.

We are all really proud of our school and what we have to offer and are looking forward to meeting you all.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs D Farr Principal